Data Mart Issues

1. Foundation staff noticed the BNY December activity and balances were not included in the DataMart on 1/18/16.  The data views were refreshed.  The IMS Journal Entry Report did not populate.
2. Foundation staff verified the files were received from BNY.  They were received on 1/14/16.  Both files are included in M:\ETL Landing (\\SQL-DW-PROD)\Archive\BNYMellon_Archive.  Both files have a 1/14/2016 6:30 AM date modified stamp.  Also verified that data was included on the files.
3. Foundation staff did not receive an ETL Failure email notification.
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